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From : Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>
Subject : Re: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8,

2021
To : Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Re: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

Mon, Mar 07, 2022 05:14 PM

Hello Robin,
I wanted to correct my response to my prior email, the 2nd meeting is on TUESDAY, March 22, 2022.  Not
Thursday.

Thank you.

Grace E. Kim
Sr. Economic Development Specialist
o: (714) 741-5130
w: ggcity.org/econdev

From: "Robin Mark" <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>
 To: "Grace Lee" <gracel@ggcity.org>

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 4:54:15 PM
 Subject: RE: [External]  City of Garden Grove follow-up letter  to the in-person meeting held on December 8,

2021
 

https://ggcity.org/econdev

